
 
 
                        MIDDLETOWN TOWN COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

MARCH 18, 2014 
 

   The Middletown Town Council met for its regularly scheduled meeting on March 18, 
2014 in the Public Meeting Room at 653 Locust Street, Middletown, Indiana at 7:00 
P.M. The meeting was opened by Town Council President Betty Riley leading those 
present in the pledge to the flag.  Clerk-Treasurer Drew Cooper noted that Council 
Members Betty Riley, Bill Harrison, Gary Kendall, Shelly Kimmerling, and Norm 
Purdue were present.  Town Attorney Joel Harvey was present.   
 
1.  Michael Burrow, of Nine Star Connect, gave a presentation to the Council on a 
proposal to purchase the Middletown Electric, Water, and Sewer Utilities. 
 
2.  Norm Purdue moved to authorize the Clerk-Treasurer to pay Invoice 86405-IN 
from Hoosier Fire Equipment for an Amkus AMK-22 C.O.T. Rotating Handle Cutter 
with Standard Couplings for $5,850.00 from the Middletown Utility Vehicle Budget. 
This cutter will be purchased for the Middletown Fire Department by the Middletown 
Utility Department in exchange for the old rescue truck.  Gary Kendall seconded. 
The motion passed unanimously. 
 
3.  Norm Purdue moved to authorize the Middletown Lions Club to hold their annual 
Fair Parade on Tuesday, June 3, 2014. Betty Riley seconded. The motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
4.  There being nothing further to come before council, the meeting was adjourned. 
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                                                                  Clerk-Treasurer 


